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From 19 June 2020, Lyneham High began publishing its newsletter via a third-party supplier.  

 

The school is still working to publish into PDF format. Until then, this edition of the newsletter is 

available from this link: 

 

https://mailchi.mp/c4faba078968/lyneham-high-school-newsletter-19-june-2020 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Anthony Burgess 

02 614 21176 
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